
This week at nursery we had our 

Halloween Parties. We all dressed up and 

played find the pumpkin, pin the face on 

the pumpkin, had special snack and had 

spooky stories in the dark and eerie story 

tent. We decorated the nursery with our 

spiders, pumpkins and lanterns. 

 

 

 Pick up routine 

We would like to invite parents/ carers into the nursery cloakroom to collect their child at the 

end of each session.  

In the morning session, the cloak room will be open from 11:05am and all children should be 

collected by 11:15am. In the afternoon session the cloakroom will open at 3:25pm and all 

children should be collected by 4:15pm. 

We would encourage you to allow your child to be independent and for them to change their 

own shoes and put their own coats on. 

Please do not open the door to allow other parents/ visitors into the nursery, the nursery staff 

will do this. 

Your child is your responsibility when you are in the cloakroom. 

Please have a look at our display, our floor books or borrow a book from our library. 

 Big Bedtime Read 

We have a lending library available in our nursery reception area. Please look at the books 

together with your child. They are available for you to take home by signing out the book 

using the form provided.  

 Snack money 
A gentle reminder that snack costs £1.50 per week and this can be paid at the school office or 
on iPay. 

 Clothing 
Please ensure that all clothes are labelled, so we can correctly return items to their owner. 
Also, at nursery we are out in all weathers. Please ensure that your child comes to nursery 
with warm clothing. We have a stock of waterproof clothing that we can offer children. 

 Newsletter 
Starting from next Friday we will email out the newsletter and put it on the blog for you to 
access.  
 

 

Mrs Ness runs a Peep group for Nursery 

children on a Wednesday afternoon. Peep 

groups are for parents/carers and their 

children, and aim to support families with 

their children’s early learning in an 

enjoyable way. Please come along to 

PUSCPS on Wednesdays from 12.30 – 1.30. 

First there is an informal chat for parents 

then activities with your children.

 

 

 


